
         Be It Remembered that the Greene County  
         Board of Finance met in Regular  
         Session on Thursday, January 07, 2014 at  
         9:00 a.m. in the Commissioners’ Room on  
         the third floor of the Courthouse. 
 
The meeting was called to order by Board of Finance President Ed Michael. 
 
Those present were:  Rick Graves, Ed Michael, Nathan Abrams, County Treasurer Kelly Zimmerly and 
County Attorney Marilyn Hartman. 
 
Re:  Greene County Board of Finance  
County Treasurer Kelly Zimmerly presented the Commissioners with the Financial Report of Interest 
for the period ending December 31, 2013.  Rick Graves made a motion to approve said Report.  
Nathan Abrams seconded the motion.  Motion passed.  Ed Michael made a motion to elect Nathan 
Abrams as President of the Board of Finance for 2014.  Rick Graves seconded the motion.  Motion 
passed.  Rick Graves made a motion to elect Ed Michael as Vice-President of the Board of Finance for 
2014.  Nathan Abrams seconded the motion.  Motion passed.  The Board discussed certain areas of 
funding, which included the upcoming federal railroad bridges and the Major Moves CD.  There being 
no further business to come before the Board, Rick Graves made a motion to adjourn.  Nathan 
Abrams seconded the motion.  Motion passed. 
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